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CONTACT INFORMATION                                                                                               

LWCCG                                                                                                                                        

P.O. Box 7596                                                                                                                                  

Métairie, La 70010-7596                 

WEBSITE:  LWCCG.ORG    or 

LWCCG.COM 

NOTICE                     

LWCCG  REGULAR MONTHLY 

GENERAL MEETING WILL BE 

HELD ON  March 30, 2011   7:00P.M.  

PICCADILLY CAFETERIA,  2222 

CLEARVIEW PKWY., SUITE 107. 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 

Richard Reeves   (985) 892-2215 

 Curt Fabre’        (800) 523-8474 

 Mike Bonner       (504) 254-9984         

Dickey Autin       (504)451-6954 

                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                

The April General Meeting will be 

held on March  30th at 7:00 P.M.. The 

Board will meet at 6:00 P.M..  

Since the last meeting, we have 

contracted with a  Web Master and 

within a few weeks we should have a 

new Web Page.  LWCCG.ORG is still 

our web address. 

The Board has voted to change the 

date of the Annual LWCCG Banquet 

to the month of September. 

I have contacted the Board of the 

Maritime Museum and they are check-

ing on a date for a Show and Sell . At 

the General Membership Meeting we 

hope to have a date and time. Since 

there is limited space available, ap-

proximately twenty-five tables, we will 

start a sign-up list. It’s first come first 

serve for this event.  

The 2011 Rules Book is now com-

plete .  Copies were taken to the Ohio 

show this week.  Booklets will be 

available at the General Meeting.  

They can also be accessed on our Web 

site.  If you will be needing additional 

books for distribution, please let me 

know at the meeting  

Please don’t forget Show & Tell 

and the door prizes. 

Hope to see you at the meeting. 

Richard 

PLEASE BRING 

YOUR         

SHOW & TELL 

TO THE        

GENERAL 

MEETING 

Mr. Charles Fontana  was the lucky 

winner of  the 1984 collectible 

World’s Fair Poster. 

Left:  Chris Weaver  holds an ax   

chopped Redhead he started at the 

Maritime Museum Show last year. 

He cut a piece of wood with a bow 

saw, drew a line around the piece 

of wood and started hacking it out.  



MINUTES—LWCCG GENERAL 

MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

WEDNESDAY FEBRUARY 23, 

2011 

The General Membership meeting 

opened at 7:15 P.M.  

   Web Master:  The Board voted to 

hire a Web Master .   His name is Sean 

Gautreaux and he will set  it up and 

keep it running.  A member asked if 

we will have pictures , we will have 

pictures on the site. 

   Mr. Frank and Mr. Ruth both had 

surgery recently.  Mr. Frank is back 

and healing.   Mr. Ruth is still recover-

ing.  Mr. Curt Fabre' is back at our 

meeting tonight after being out for 3 

months with an injury.  Glad to see 

him back. 

   It was discussed and decided that the 

annual LWCCG Banquet will be held 

earlier this year and before our show.  

It will be held on September 14th at 

Piccadilly (same as last year). 

   Maritime Museum has contacted us 

and invited us to come back  this year. 

It will be sometime in the middle of 

August on a Saturday. We will pass out 

fliers to advertise our show at the Mu-

seum. It was suggested that members 

perhaps bring some of the Auction 

Items for our up-coming Festival to 

display. There are 25 positions avail-

able at the Museum Show & Sell.   

Rules Book:  The Rules book for our 

2011 Festival is ready to go to the 

printer after a final check by the rules 

committee.  Flat art will be designated 

subject only after more entrants. 

   Bylaws:  The Committee for the by-

laws is working on them. 

   Advertising:  The Advertising Com-

mittee for the Festival is being chaired 

by Chris Weaver. A budget will be set 

up for the next meeting. Chris showed 

several magazines that are free on the 

news stands. He recommended that we 

advertise more locally than Nationally. 

A member said we may also contact  

the Lieutenant Governor's Office and 

the local Chamber of Commerce.  

  Festival Rules Book: The Rules Book 

is ready to be printed as soon as a final 

check is made by the Rules committee.  

   New Executive Secretary:  Chris 

Towns will be the new Executive Sec-

retary. All current Officers and Execu-

tive Board members were nominated 

and approved by all members present. 

   Show & Tell:  Cal Kingsmill, Chris 

Weaver and Mr. Frank brought items 

for Show & Tell.  See pictures in this 

issue.  Motion was made and seconded 

to adjourn the meeting at 8:15 PM.. 

SHOW & TELL — FEBRUARY MEETING 

Left:  Cal Kingsmill shows a pair of Laurent Verdin oil painted 

hunting Pintail Slicks.  

Above:  Mr. Charles Frank  holds a restored Antique     

Pintail Drake. 


